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Chintimini seems to be the only wildlife service available now when others have 

closed down due to funding shortages. Rehabbers work with what little they have in 

their pockets, so funding these services is important. Having a center where the 

public could interact and view the wildlife that is cared for by the people donating their 

time to the center would be phenomenal and make a wonderful impact on the 

community. It is vital that we provide these type of services if possible because 

people alone just can't do enough, but with help so many lives can be saved. Please 

consider and pass this bill for wildlife support. 


